From: Mughan, Tony (.1) [mailto:Mughan.1@polisci.osu.edu] 
Sent: Friday, October 24, 2008 9:11 AM
To: Sophia Lee
Subject: RE: concurrence requests for Poli Sci 532 & 541
Sophia,

International Studies concurs with these change requests.  Both courses are very good and the undergraduate population will benefit from their GEC status.

Tony

